

WITTON MIDDLE SCHOOL

Old Coach Road, Droitwich Spa, Worcestershire WR9 8BD

Telephone: (01905) 773362 E-mail: office@witton.worcs.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Cath Crossley

5th October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

CONSENT FOR CATERING ONLINE PAYMENT SYSTEM

We are pleased to tell you that Aspens, our school meal provider, will shortly be introducing a new online payment system that will enable you to pay and pre-book school meals. This means that you will no longer need to provide your children with cash on the day.

This is a great step forward in reducing queuing times and food wastage.

In order to set up the registration system, Aspens have asked us to provide them with your child's name, entitlement to free school meals, class name and dietary requirements. To comply with the General Data Protection Regulations, we need your consent before we can pass this information on.

Please return the completed form below to the school as soon as possible, but no later than Thursday 11 October 2018.

Yours sincerely

Cath Crossley HEADTEACHER	
×	
Reply slip to School Office, Witton Middle School	
CONSENT FOR CATERING ONLINE PAYMENT SYSTEM	
I give permission for my child's name, entitlement requirements to be passed to Aspens Services Limited implemented.	•
Signed	Date
Name	
Parent/Carer of	Class